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Congratulations to All Saints Choir and Ms Mfuni (our music teacher) who performed a very special 

concert for the whole school and their parents. We were entertained by classics such as ‘Lean on 

Me’ by Bill Withers, and one of the children’s favourites, ‘Try Everything’, by Shakira. 

The choir sang and danced with confidence, energy and attitude.  Everyone left the hall feeling 

uplifted.  We are so proud of our talented singers.  Well done! 

Choir will be holding auditions in September 2024.  If you are in Year 3, 4, 5 or 6 and are willing to 

work hard, we would love to see you. 

 

                 

 

 

 

 

                Summer Fete    

 

             Church Road/Beulah Hill.  There will be lots 
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Dear Parents/Carers                            12th July 2024 – Week 35 

       

                   

 A reminder to join the fun on Saturday 13th  

                                                                                       July from 12pm to 4pm at All Saints Church, 

Entities – plural noun – something that  

exists, whether it be a person, being or of activities, stalls, food and FUN! 

organisation 

 

All Saints Choir 

            

 

                                             
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

  

‘And this hope will not lead to disappointment.  For we know how dearly God loves us, because He has 
given us the Holy Spirit to fill our hearts with His love.’ Romans 5:5 

“What does the Lord require from you, but to do justice, love kindness and to walk humbly with your God.”  (Micah 6:8)         

 



        

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

                                    Croydon Music and Arts Performance  
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“I performed at Fairfield Halls on Tuesday with CMA.  It was my third time doing it so I wasn’t that nervous.  

I played the cello with ‘Croydon Frisk’ and ‘Croydon Life’.  I sang some songs from ‘Oliver!’ in my choir.” 

Pepper in YR5 Panda Class is a Croydon Music and Arts scholarship student. We are thrilled she is doing so 

well and look forward to more amazing performances. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

               

    
 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

                                                                                                       Holiday Club 

                                                                                                      FSM Pupils 

A reminder that you will have received 

an email with vouchers to book your  

child’s place on this summer’s holiday 

club.  The places are limited so be sure 

to secure your child’s spot! 

If you require any help with the booking 

process, please see someone in the  

office who will be able to help. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 



        

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
                 Year 4 Cheetah Class Trip to Greenwich 
 

Year 4 had a wonderful time visiting the River Thames near Greenwich.  They pretended to be    
archaeologists and excavated the foreshore (official term for the bank of a river).  They found  
pieces of tobacco pipes from the Victorian times, pieces of roof tile from the Tudor times as well 
as other interesting objects.  All Saints broke the current standing for the most tobacco pipe 
pieces found!  Year 4 also learnt about the history of the Thames (dating back to prehistoric 

  times) and the geography of the Thames.  Did you know the Thames is over 215 miles long?! 
  

 
   

 

 

 

 

 

             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

With Every Blessing!             

Josephine Copeland 

Headteacher 

 

Attendance & Punctuality –91.2% Let’s see if we can end 
the year on a high!! 

 Class % Lates Winner 

NUR Butterflies  91.3% 2 
 

Congratulations  
to Cheetah Class 

who have 
achieved 95.8% 
for attendance 

this week. 
Will any of the 
classes achieve 

100% before we 
break up for the 

summer? 
One whole week 

to try!! 

REC Giraffes 85.2% 0 

YR1 Dolphins 91.5% 3 

YR2 Hummingbirds 91.2% 2 

YR3 Orangutans 93.7% 7 

YR4 Cheetahs 95.8% 2 

YR5 Whales 84.3% 4 

YR5 Pandas 94.2% 2 

YR6 Pygmy Owls 91.5% 3 

 
Stars of the Week 

     Nursery 
Butterflies Class 

Rosa-Mae & 
Emmanuel 

Reception  
Giraffes Class 

Joshua & 
Michelle 

Year 1  
 Dolphin Class 

Nyique & 
Pilar 

Year 2 
Hummingbirds Class 

Angel & 
Abubakar 

Year 3  
Orangutan Class 

Elia &  
Mayra 

Year 4 
Cheetahs Class 

The Whole 
Class 

Year 5 
Whales Class 

Emmanuel & 
Noura 

Year 5  
Panda Class 

Mohammed & 
Mayar 

Year 6  
Pygmy Owls Class 

Cayden & 
Silmara 

             Dates for the Diary 

• 13th July – Community Fete at All Saints’ Church 12.00pm-4.00pm 

• 15th July – Year 6 Leavers’ Service at All Saints Church 

• 17th July 2.00pm – Year 6 Production of ‘The Lion King’ 

• 18th July – Year 6 Disco 

• 19th July – Times Tables Competition 

• 23rd July – Talent Show – All Saints’ Has Talent  

• 23rd July – School finishes for Summer at 1.00pm 

• 2nd September – INSET Day 

• 3rd September – INSET Day 

• 4th September – Pupils return to school 

• 10th September – Individual School Photographs 

• 10th September 9.10am – YR6 Meet the Teacher 

• 11th September 9.10am – YR5 Meet the Teacher 

• 12th September 9.10am – YR4 Meet the Teacher 

• 17th September 9.10am – YR3 Meet the Teacher 

• 18th September YR1 Hearing Tests 

• 18th September 9.10am – YR2 Meet the Teacher 

• 19th September 9.10am – YR1 Meet the Teacher 
 


